From:
 Brian McCuistion

 To:
 Jake Warner

 Cc:
 Brynn Bohlender

Subject: FW: Bell Canyon Cove Rezone

Date: Thursday, October 17, 2019 8:05:47 AM

Hi Jake,

Here is an email about the Bell Canyon rezone. I am not sure if you are getting a number of emails, so if you are, add this one to the list.

Thanks Brian

From: Jim Edwards <jimedwardsinutah@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 17, 2019 12:04 AM

To: Brynn Bohlender <bbohlender@sandy.utah.gov>; Brian McCuistion

<bmccuistion@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Bell Canyon Cove Rezone

I write in reference to item 9 on the Oct 17, 2019 agenda. Please add my remarks to the record as I will be out of town and unable to attend the meeting.

Having attended the neighborhood meeting as an interested citizen and also in full disclosure a Candidate for the Sandy City Council, I would encourage a decision which leaves lot sizes no less than 1/2 acre. Any thing smaller in this area would not protect the neighborhood integrity for the other residents. Residents who specifically chose to live in this area because of the zoning for large farm animals and the accompanying lot sizes.

Respectfully,

Jim Edwards